
ST-2 COLORADO        
REPORT TO MPLA BOARD 
July 10, 2024 Board Meeting 
 
 

MPLA Activities 
• Requested MPLA Newsletter Content 
• Monitored MPLA email account 
• Attended MPLA/ULA conference on May 8-10 
• Read reports for meetings 
 
 
 

Colorado Activities 
• Attended the June 14th CAL Board Meeting.  

 
 
 

 

CAL News 
• Colorado's Freedom to Read bill SB24-216 is pending the governor's signature. 

The bill establishes policies for the reconsideration of public library resources. Public libraries will not be 
allowed to remove content based on the discrimination against the author or topic. Public libraries may only 
remove materials based on the policies their board adopts, and public librarians are protected from 
retaliation.  
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sarah Daniels,  
Colorado Representative  
 


